From: Angolia, Joe <jangolia@khsaa.org>

Sent: Monday, August 7, 2023 12:22:11 PM

To: Bell, Matt <matt.bell@hopkins.kyschools.us>
Subject: Re: Hopkins County - Playing Up

[EXTERNAL SENDER]

We talked about this as a staff this morning. Your Board has the authority to set a policy to grandfather in student-athletes
that played up previously under the old policy. However, the policy must comply with KHSAA Bylaws in that the

students have only one destination to play up. They cannot have an either/or choice. Additionally, the policy should be
applied across the board (for all students), not on a case-by-case individual basis.

-Joe



